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Media statement 
 
“Following a review this morning, visiting restrictions are still in place at the 
RUH. We currently have two wards closed. The situation is under daily review 
and we will notify the public as soon as visiting restrictions are lifted. We thank 
the public for their cooperation and understanding throughout this period.” 
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